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GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 4 of 2021

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF JUNE 21, 2021

TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS

The Customs and Excise Department (the
Department) regrets to inform you of a change to the
launch schedule for the upgrade of our Automated
System for Customs Data (ASYCUDA World).
While the Department engaged all stakeholders in
reasonable time, an important segment of our
stakeholders failed to reach the appropriate level of
compliance for the upgrade. A new launch date is set
for 12 July, 2021. The Department remains
committed to St. Lucia’s trade facilitation mandate
with modern trade based initiatives to improve the
trading experience.

anticipation of your cooperation.

Thank you i

Peter D. {?hiquot (Mr.)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)



